HFC Committee

From: Moana Bjur <moana@conservehi.org>
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 1:27 PM
To: HFC Committee

Subject: Feral Animal Management on Maui
Aloha,

Conservation Council For Hawaii supports Feral Animal Management now more than ever our native wildlife needs to be
protected from mammalian predators and the peril caused to native plants from ungulate populations. Please accept
our support for this action.

Mahalo
Nui

Moana Bjur

Executive Director
Conservation Council for Hawaii
(808) 593-0255 (808) 492-2387

Ko Hawaii leo no nG holoholona Ighiu
Hawaii's voice for wildlife



